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           The Revenue Department is accepting applications for tax auditor examination from 
graduates with a bachelor’s degree in accounting. Application is only available online at 
www.rd.go.th from 1st - 16th May 2017.  

           The Revenue Department is accepting applications for the 42nd (2/2017) tax auditor 
examination. Applicants must hold at least a bachelor’s degree in accounting or a diploma    
in accounting. The application form must be completed online at any time through           
the Department’s website www.rd.go.th from 1st – 16th May 2017. Shortlist of applicants 
eligible to take the examination will be announced on the 2nd June 2017 and the 
examination will be conducted on the 10th and 11th June 2017 at Sri Ayudhya School under 
the Royal Patronage of H.R.H. Princess Bejraratanarajsuda, Sri Ayudhya Road, Ratchathewi 
District, Bangkok. The result will be released on the 30th August 2017. 

           For further information, please contact 0 2272 8188 on business days and during 
office hours or at the Bureau of Tax Auditing Standards, 17th Floor, The Revenue Department          
90 Soi Phaholyothin 7, Phaholyothin Road, Samsen Nai, Phayathai District, Bangkok. 
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